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12 August 2016

NOTICE OF ADOPTION

Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead

Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL)

In accordance with the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended)
and the Planning Act 2008, notice is hereby given that The Royal Borough of Windsor and
Maidenhead adopted its Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Charging Schedule on
10 August 2016 at a meeting of the Full Council. The Charging Schedule will be brought
into effect on 1 September 2016.

The Adopted Charging Schedule, Examiner’s report and The Royal Borough of Windsor &
Maidenhead’s Full Council Report is attached and can be viewed on the Council’s website
at: http://www3.rbwm.gov.uk/info/200209/planning_policy.

For further information, please contact cil@rbwm.gov.uk
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